
 

 

 

 
  
 

 

  

In Conversation with 

The Rt Hon. the Lord Heseltine 

Thursday 25 March 2021 at 5pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
After a yearlong pandemic former Club Chairman Richard Price talks to Lord Michael 

Heseltine about the impact of COVID 19 on society and the economy and discusses prospects 

for the future.  

Other subjects covered include international relations post Brexit and the future for Scotland 

and Northern Ireland. 

 

To register for this online webinar please visit the event page on the Club website 

www.oxfordandcambridgeclub.co.uk 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the event 

 

http://www.oxfordandcambridgeclub.co.uk/

